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4th February 2009 
 

Ms June Love 
DSG Secretary 
D2003/Zone 9 
Dounreay 
Thurso 
Caithness 
KW14 7TZ 
 
 
 
Dear June 
 
 Thank you very much for copying me in on your excellent letter of 17th 
February addressed to the Chief Executive of Highland Council about Wick High 
School which it is very helpful to have.  I would be extremely interested to have a 
sight of his reply in the course. 
 
 With very kind regards, 
 
 
    Yours 
 
    John Thurso 


